
Dear Families, 
Summer is fast approaching and we are currently focussing on learning more about this season. Summer is a favourite time of year for most children and we have planned a curriculum based on summer weather, activities, holidays and clothing. 
Some experiences we have planned to promote this learning include:

· Trying on shorts, sunglasses and sandals in the dramatic play area
· Learning about sun protection eg sunscreen, clothes, shade, UV levels
· Preparing frozen fruits
· Eating a picnic lunch.
We believe it is important to create a link between learning undertaken at our Service and activities you may do with your child. At home, you could reinforce summer concepts by: 

· Planning a family day out and involving your child in preparing for it
· Taking part in or observing a typical summer activity like swimming, going on a picnic, bike-riding or camping
· Ensuring your child wears a hat in the sun. 

Please remember to send your child in clothes that are weather appropriate, including appropriate sun protection clothes.  Also, if you provide bedding for your child make sure it is weather appropriate.

Enjoy summer with your child!

Educator Questions

1) How do you feel children have responded to this learning?

2) Was there any particular activity that children really liked 
Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

4) Could we improve learning about summer? 
Yes/No

5) If yes, how?
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